

27 May 2014

Mr. Mohamed Patel 79 Bodnant Avenue Leicester LE5 5RB

Dear Mohamed,

## Public Administration International: 'Putting People First'

Thank you very much, as always, for your useful and interesting presentation to the PPF group on 23 May. Your session was very much appreciated by the participants, both for its content and for your interactive style of delivery, and your session was very positively mentioned in the end-of-programme evaluation session.

I very much hope that this excellent session will continue to feature prominently in future PPF programmes.

Best wishes,

Yours sincerely

Professor Gavin Drewry PPF Programme Director